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Comments: Der Forest Service Supervisor,

 

I am writing to express concern and objection to the proposed Stibnite Mine.  USFS lands are publicly held for

multiple uses and permitting this use mine would negatively impact other uses and values, including economic,

cultural and ecological.

 

If the mine is allowed to move forward, the operation should be held responsible for all downvalley and

watershed impacts.  This includes miles and miles of salmon habits which alone is worth more money than the

mine is worth.

 

In our history, mine operations have been allowed to operate without consideration of long term impacts.  Now

we know better and we must manage better.  

 

Thank you for your consideration,

Jessica Doran


